CANCELLATION OF
ADVERTISEMENTS

“BUSINESS ALLY REQUIRED”

Please refer to NBP's public advertisement dated December 22,
2008 (Business Ally Required) as amended through the Addendum
(public notice) dated January 16, 2009. Due to unavoidable
circumstances including lapse of time, NBP has decided to cancel
the said project and the relevant advertisement. NBF may
reformulate performance and evaluation criteria before re-
launching any such project in the future. Any inconvenience caused
to NBP customers or interested applicants is deeply regrettable.
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